
 

 

Dear Room 5 Families, 

Thank you for your generosity last month during teacher 

appreciation week!  Thank you for a wonderful school year!   

We are excited to share that Miss Cari has completed her 

AMS Montessori Certification through Eagle Montessori 

Teaching Academy.  Please take a moment to wish her a 

congratulations! 

REMINDER: please make sure cubbies are cleaned out by 

June 27th in preparation for summer session.  For those of 

you joining us for summer, more information will be sent to 

you. 

SUNSCREEN:  Please make sure you are applying sunscreen 

before school each day.  As temperatures rise, we want to 

ensure that your child is safe outdoors.  You’re welcome to 

bring a hat for additional coverage. 

Congratulations to our Room 5 Kindergarten Graduates: 

Rory and Zane!  For those of you finishing their time at 

Montessori Academy or taking a summer break, we wish 

you a very happy summer!   

-Miss Emily 

 

Units of Study 

This month we will be studding vertebrae's.  Mammals, 

reptiles, amphibians, fish and birds.  We will be utilizing 

puzzles, three part cards and books.  

 

 

IMPORTANT DATES 

Contact Information 
Emily Ana 

emily@montessoriacademyidaho.com 

Office:  208-344-0004 

Web: Montessoriacademyparkcenter.com 

 

Quote Of the Month 

“Don’t cry because its over, smile 

because it happened.” 

Dr. Seuss 

June 12 Kindergarten Zoo Trip 

June 14 July Schedule Changes Due 

June 19 SCHOOL CLOSED (Juneteenth) 

June 21 Kindergarten Graduation 10a-12p 

June 26 Spirit Day:  Tie Dye Day 

June 27 Last Day of School 

June 28 School Closed (in-service) 

July 1 Summer Session Begins 
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